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10th July 2025  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Change of Lunch Provider 
 
Unfortunately, we will have to change our lunch provider in September.   Just a few weeks into our new contract our current 
provider informed us that we would need to pay an additional £6444 per year to continue with our current level of service as 
they had not considered service and washing up when pricing our contract.  
 
It’s important that the funding given to schools is used for education, so we couldn’t in all conscience subsidise these additional 
costs.   Whilst trying to find a solution with our current provider such as our staff serving , we were given twelve weeks notice on 
the contract which will cease on Thursday 18th September.   
 
We are  already in touch with a new provider and will share full details, including menus and payment systems  as soon as 
possible.   In the meantime, please avoid adding credit to your lunch account that would extend beyond the contract end date of 
18th September.  If you’ve already added credit beyond that date, there’s no need to worry, accounts will be reimbursed - 
please just let our office know. 
 
I am so  sorry for the  inconvenience caused. We had hoped for a long and professional partnership with our current provider 
and it’s disappointing that this hasn’t been possible.   Please do get in touch if you have any queries.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
- 

 
 
Rosalind Bennett 
Headteacher  
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